
IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

Public Hearing on the DeKalb County 2019-2023  
Analysis of Impediments to Fair Housing Choice 

 
 

On November 6, 2019 the DeKalb County Community Development Department will 
host a public hearing on the 2019-2023 Analysis of Impediments to Fair Housing 
Choice in DeKalb. The draft document can be viewed beginning October 10th at the 

DeKalb County Community Development website; 

https://www.dekalbcountyga.gov/community-development/consolidated-plans.  For 

more information, please join us at the meeting or call (404) 371-2727. 
 

 

 

Public Hearing 
The DeKalb County Community Development Department  

is conducting a Public Hearing. 

Date/Time 

Wednesday, November 6  at 6:00 PM 
 

Meeting to Review the Draft Analysis of Impediments to Fair Housing Choice 
 

Maloof Auditorium 
1300 Commerce Drive, Decatur, GA 

We will present the Draft 2019-2023 Analysis of Impediments to Fair Housing Choice and solicit  
public questions and/or comments. 
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